MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 4™ AUGUST 2023

Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST) is set to become
an E-waste Disposal Centre, the benefactors being the School of Computing and the
School of Medicine in collaboration with the Computer for Schools Kenya (CFSK)
who donated Manikins for practical training. The meeting was held at the Vice
Chancellor’s office on the 31¢ July 2023 where the two schools were offered
Manikins by the CFSK Director.

MMUST is collaborating with West Media and will sign an MoU on Thursday 10"
August, 2023 which will see MMUST increasing the visibility of its unique programs.
West Media TV show host and veteran radio presenter- Mr. Caleb Smith Kitui, on
31 July, 2023 visited MMUST to discuss possible areas of collaboration in a bid to
build a strong relationship between the University and the media network. The
collaboration will revitalize the efforts of the Directorate of Corporate of
Communication and Marketing in carrying out media liaison and corporate
branding. MMUST was represented by the Director, Corporate Communications
and Marketing and the Marketing Officer. The meeting was spearheaded by the
Director, International Relations and Academic Linkages (DIAL).

MMUST has begun plans to establish a Huawei ICT Academy. On 2™ August, 2023,
Huawei-Kenya ICT Academy Manager, Ms. Vannessa Kawira, paid a courtesy call
to the Directorate of International Relations and Academic Linkages (DIAL) to
discuss signing a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with MMUST. Ms. Kawira,
who was accompanied by a team from the Communications Authority of Kenya
(CA), was received by the Director-DIAL, along with the Dean-School of Computing
and Informatics (SCI).



e The Vice Chancellor graced the Sub-County Education Forum held on 4" August
2023 at Chebuyusi High School as the Guest Speaker. This event themed ‘Fnhancing
Effectiveness and Efficiency in Education in Navakholo’ was presided over by the

Principal Secretary, State Department for University Education & Research, Dr.
Beatrice Inyangala.

| wish you a blessed weekend ahead!
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